
H-20 Correspondence – Heriberto Cabrera 
 

 

From: Heriberto Cabrera [mailto:hcabrera33@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 9:49 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; district8@longbeasch.com; 
Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: For the January 4 2022 City Consul meeting item 26 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Please see attached letter in support of World Oil tank installation Project  
 
 




